
We had another fun Pickleball member event on August 3—the Big Dills BBQ! The “Dinkin’ 

Dolls,” led by Chef Michelle McQuay, served barbecued ribs, chicken, beans, garlic bread, potato 

salad, green salad, and dessert to the “Big Dills,” who had free rein on the courts. Special thanks 

to the Dinkin’ Dolls who helped out—Cindy, Sherry, Valerie, Regina, Anahid, Sonia and those 

who showed up to help without being asked… Julie H., Nancy S., Gail K. and of course, Joyce!  

We had a great turnout, and a good time was had by all. The follow-up was last Friday’s Dink & 

Drink, which was a potluck and BYOB. A good time is always had at these events, make sure to 

sign up for next month, September 6! 

After that, we have our trial Drop-In on Thursday, August 22. Just show up and play, it’s a great 

way to get to meet new people. After all, strangers are just new pickleball partners waiting to 

happen! 

And for all you “Dinkin’ Dolls”, we’re going to have the guys barbecuing for us on August 24. The 

bar has been set pretty high—they are going to have to go all out to try and top what was 

served to them. 

Not a member yet? No problem! Head on over to https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/ to sign up! 
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